


6 BOLTON BROS

HSV top & shorts

Libero Top Volleyball

Libero Top Hockey, Soccer

Reversible Basketball singlet & shorts

ON-FIELD SPORT UNIFORM
BASKETBALL AND HOCKEY, SOCCER, VOLLEYBALL

2 BOLTON BROS

UNIFORM JACKETS & VEST

Both jackets
to have hoods
inside collar

Senior jackets
to have Mesh
inside lining

Junior jackets & Vests
to have Fleece

inside lining

Senior Jacket Junior Jacket

Vest

7 BOLTON BROS

Netball dress & patchesAthletics singlet & shortsAFL tops & shorts

ON-FIELD SPORT UNIFORM
AFL, ATHLETICS, NETBALL

7 BOLTON BROS

Netball dress & patchesAthletics singlet & shortsAFL tops & shorts

ON-FIELD SPORT UNIFORM
AFL, ATHLETICS, NETBALL

If your child plays co-curricular netball for a Girton team you will 
need to purchase a new netball uniform for Term 2 2017.  

This is part of the new sports uniform that is being phased in 
from 2017. 

The new uniform will be compulsory for all Girton netball 
players for the 2017 season proper, commencing on Friday 21st/
Saturday 22nd April 2017.   

PRESENTING THE NEW GIRTON 
NETBALL UNIFORM
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FAQ

a) When will the netball uniform be available from 
Boltons?

Boltons are expecting delivery in December 2016.  

b) How will parents know when it is in stock?

Once the stock has arrived the School will advise 
parents of all students involved in the netball co-curric.

c) Do I have to buy the new netball uniform for my 
child?

Yes.  The season starts in Term 2 2017

d) Will there be enough stock at Boltons?

Yes. 

e) How much time do I have to purchase the new 
netball uniform?

We estimate there will be 3 months in which to 
purchase the new netball uniform, in time for the start 
of the 2017 season.

f) When will the old netball uniform be phased out?

The old netball uniform is now superceded.  Old 
netball uniforms may be worn to training over the 
next 2 year sunset period and will be completely 
phased out at the end of December 2018.

g) What is the cost of the new netball uniform?

Netball Dress Ink/White/Gold $ 80.25

h) What is the policy in regards to netball “knicks”?

Plain navy netball knicks are to be worn as part of this 
uniform.

i) What is the policy in regards to sports socks?

Until further notice students are required to wear 
white sports socks.

j) My child plays other sports with Girton teams. 
What’s happening to those uniforms?

All Girton PE and sporting co-curricular uniforms are 
changing. Links to view the new house/PE uniforms 
were in the last eLink of Term 3 and are on the 
school’s website under ‘publications’.


